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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Futures/UCAS Information Evening – Tuesday 17th April 2018 

 

We have the pleasure in inviting you to our year 12 Futures/UCAS Information Evening which is to be 

held in the main hall on Tuesday 17th April.  The evening will begin at 5.00pm and last for 

approximately one hour. 

 

There will be a number of presentations.  Mr de Souza will begin with a talk about how to choose the 

right course when applying to university. Mr Whitehead and Mrs Valentine will discuss apprenticeships 

and Viki Faulkner from University of Brighton will then give an overview of degree apprenticeships. I 

will then explain the UCAS application process. Finally, there will be a presentation by Isobel Hussey 

from Sussex University who will explain student finance; she will also say a few words about the value 

of foundation degrees. 

 

The sixth form team will be available to answer any individual questions at the end of the evening. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Ms Claire Bach 

Leader of UCAS 

 

 

 

 
 

   

 


